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External Email - Exercise Caution


I strongly support your approving historic preservation status for house at 701 Sparks  Ave.


I am not a resident of the neighborhood, but visit friends  in the neighborhood regularly.


My wife and I are 49 year residents of Austin, and believe in changes for the better and  improvements
in neighborhoods for transportation, population adjustments and economics, so we are not "ney sayers."
However,  this house is appropriate for historic preservation designation.


Thank you


Tom McHorse M D
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